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Honorable Council,

Sade’s doesn’t need any extended hours, all the wine bars, restaurants and bars should close at the same time 10:00
PM.

No matter what fantasy some people are living in the reality is Covid is still a dangerous contagion.

The health department has stated the situation repeatedly we must respect and honor the health of everyone in the
community.

Extending times creates an added burden for the police and fire department.

Respectfully Yours,

George Mederos

Sent from my iPhone

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Community Activities" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to communityactivities+
unsubscribe@ci.carmel.ca.us.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/ci.carmel.ca.us/d/msgid/
communityactivities/FCCABFBE-9B04-4AD8-9B81-F175422BA424%40yahoo.com.
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